
Dear [Donor's Name], 

As we approach the end of another year, we at [Organization Name] want to take a moment to 

reflect on the incredible impact your support has made in our community. 

This year, thanks to generous donors like you, we have successfully [insert specific 

achievements, e.g., "provided meals for over 5,000 families" or "supported 200 students in their 

educational journey"]. Your contributions have been vital in helping us achieve these milestones. 

However, our work is far from over. As we look to the upcoming year, we are eager to expand 

our initiatives and reach even more individuals in need. To do this, we rely on the continued 

generosity of supporters like you. 

Therefore, we kindly ask you to consider making a tax-deductible year-end gift to [Organization 

Name]. Your donation will help us [insert specific goals or projects for the next year]. 

Please click on the link below to make your contribution: 

Donate Now 

Thank you for being a vital part of our mission. Wishing you a happy and prosperous New Year! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bDonation%20Link%5d

